WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM

November, 2022 - What Impact Did the Videos Shared Make?

We began with prayer.

We previously shared links for many specials that revealed history of black
heroes and black networking for survival and joy. Those were the impetus for our
discussion tonight.

We discussed the black community behind “the veil” and how much is still
present. Segregation caused the existence of two worlds. Outside the black
neighborhoods, respect was very different based on where one lived. Our black
members discussed their realities living with the segregated shops, restaurants,
schools, etc. The group shared stories of videos, books or life events that
impacted them and events that greatly impacted lives of free and enslaved black
people such as the Fugitive Slave Law.

For December since the 3rd Wednesday falls during Christmas week, we asked
that people use the month to catch up on some of the fabulous videos.

Our January meeting will be on 1/18 at 7:00 pm at St. Vincents with a 1/25
weather date. We will have a live viewing of the wonderful Network
conversation with Fr. Brian Massingale and Robert P. Jones titled White
Supremacy and American Christianity. We will have soup and bread.

We asked people to attend the 5 pm City Council meeting 11/17 to support
CB22-0195 the bill for affordable housing that Odette Ramos sponsored.

We ended with a prayer.



